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JELD-WEN completed a Final Work Plan (dated October 24,2008) that contains the work scope for
completing the Remedial Investigation (RI), Feasibility Study (FS) and draft Cleanup Action Plan

(CAP) at the JELD-WEN former Nord Door facility located at 300 West Marine View Drive, Everett,

Washington, 98201 (JELD-WEN Site). The Washington State Department of Ecology (Ecology)

approved the Work Plan on October 27, 2008. As requested by Ecology, language on how cultural

resources would be addressed if encountered during the field investigation should be incorporated

into the Final Work Plan for the JELD-WEN Site. This additional comment by Ecology has been

addressed (as Section 3.13 of the Final Work Plan) in this addendum to the Final Work Plan.

3.13 Cur,run¡.L RESoURcES

Remedial Investigation field activities will include the collection of soil, groundwater, and sediment

samples which will result in a minimal amount of Site disturbance. As such, a professional

archaeologist may not be needed on-site during these activities. Cultural Resource review and the

need for any on-site archaeologist will be determined by Ecology in communication with the

Department of Archaeology and Historic Preseryation (DAHP) and the concerned tribal government.

If excavations such as test pits are required for the Site investigation, a separate cultural resources

assessment and work plan may be developed in communication with DAHP and the concerned tribal
governments pursuant to RCW 27.44 (Indian graves and records) and RCW 27.53 (Archaeological

sites and resources) and a professional archaeologist may be on-site to oversee those activities.

If any archaeological resources are discovered during RI held activities, work will be stopped

immediately and Ecology, the DAIIP, the City of Everett Planning and Community Development

Department, and the Tulalip Tribes Cultural Resources Department will be notified by the close of
business. A professional archaeologist will affange an on-site inspection and invite the parties to

attend. The professional archaeologist shall document the discovery and provide a professionally

documented site form and report to the above listed parties. In the event of an inadvertent discovery

of human remains, work will be immediately halted in the discovery area, the remains will be covered

and secured against further disturbance, and the Everett Police Department and Snohomish County

Medical Examiner will be immediately contacted, along with DAHP and authorized Tribal
representatives. A treatment plan by the professional archaeologist shall be developed in consultation

with the above listed parties consistent with RCW 27.44 and RCW 27.53 and implemented according

to WAC 25-48.
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